Culpeper Soccer Club
Board Meeting Minutes

April 30, 2019
Call to order
o Called to order the regular meeting of the CSC Board of Directors at 7:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, April 30, 2019 at the CSC Office.

Attendance
e Board: Alan Moy, Betsy Fry, Sarah Beamer, Chloe Edwards, Matt Cackowski
« Board Not Present: Chris Guzek
o Staff: Dan Bales and Cindy Grotz

Minutes Approval
e Minutes of the March Board Meeting were approved with one correction and clarification

about the Battlefield sponsorship.

Announcements and Updates

e In the month of April, the club moved to a new downtown office above the Cameleer.

« Families with any past due travel accounts will receive a certified letter in the month of
May.

e Tournament rules for the Recreation Classic will go out this week. Staff will ensure
that referees are aware of the shortened play times.

e Mark Callahan wants to be a referee mentor for next season. This is a volunteer
position and he will float between fields during games.

e Recreation Fall calendar is ready. First games will be September 14 and the season
will run through November 2 with a rain make-up on November 9, if needed. This
provides eight games in the Fall season.

o Labor Day weekend tournament for the travel teams. Culpeper will be teaming up with
SOCA and hosting the tournament at the Culpeper fields for age groups U11 and up!

o This provides an extra tournament for our players.

o As hosts, we are able to put our teams in the most appropriate brackets.



Culpeper Soccer video is up on Facebook and has been a great marketing tool for the
club. Social media has helped the club gain attention and “likes.”

May 25, all travel and academy scholarships requests are due for the 2019-2020 season.
All travel teams except the U15 girls and U11 boys are participating in the Canon Cup
tournament over Memorial Day weekend.

Academy teams will be going to the ODSL or NCSL league for the next soccer season,
instead of CCL next gen league.

Preseason team camps will be held August 6, 7, 8 for travel players. Also, we will hold a
“town hall” style meeting at a school auditorium to communicate with parents and
players and outline plans, dates and missions for the year.

Possible summer futsal and goalie training are in the works for summer.

Two Goalie Clinics will be held before Memorial Day.



